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Press Release

Jakarta, November 10, 2014 - PT ANTAM (Persero) Tbk (ASX -
ATM; IDX - ANTM; ANTAM) is pleased to announce that the
company has been re-listed in the Sustainable and Responsible
Investment Biodiversity Index (SRI KEHATI) for the period from
November 2014 to April 2015.

The inclusion of ANTAM in the SRI KEHATI Index reflects that the
company pays the utmost care to running its business in
relation to environmental concerns, business managements,
community involvements, human resources, human rights,
business behaviours and ways of operation with internationally
accepted business ethics.

ANTAM has been listed in the SRI KEHATI Index since the index
was first launched by the Indonesian Biodiversity Foundation
(KEHATI) and the Indonesia Stock Exchange on June 8, 2009.

Since its inception on January 12, 2009, KEHATI, which was
founded as a collaboration effort between the U.S., Japan and
Indonesia, focuses on mobilizing and managing resources to
be channelled to other parties in the form of grant, facilitation,
consultation and other assistance to support various programs
of biodiversity conservation in Indonesia and their utilization in
a fair and sustainable manner.
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